
 
From: jzahner@peoplepc.com   
Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2009 8:22 PM 
To: Regs 
Subject: TLG Program 
 
Dear FDIC: 
  
Your service is appreciated.  It is not wise to remove the TLG program even 
though it not currently being utilized or is being under- utilized.  Think of it as a 
safety net, hopefully, never used, but it adds confidence to a very weak-minded, 
weak-willed financial community by its very existence.  The moderate success of 
late within the economy does not translate into being out of danger.  Leave the 
TGLP in place until is has to be removed.  It is support for a weak world. 
  
  
  
Jason Zahner 
Melbourne. Florida 32935-4537 
 


